
Welcoming you back to Turriff Sports Centre - August 2020 

We are delighted to have the opportunity to welcome our customers back to Turriff Sports 

Centre from the 31st August 2020. 

We have made several changes to the feel of the centre, following guidance from The 

Scottish Government in order to ensure customers can participate in a safe and enjoyable 

environment. 

Some changes we have made are 

• Only allowing pre-booked customers into our facility. 

• Several hand sanitiser stations located throughout the facility. 

• Changed the layout/pathways of our facility to comply with current distancing 

guidelines 

• Temporarily reduced our sports hall to being 2 courts, allowing cardio equipment 

from the fitness suite to be relocated and ensure appropriate distancing is in place 

for Fitness room users. 

• Numbered individual areas for all class participants to ensure distancing 

• Temporarily changed toilets to comply with current distancing measures. 

• Increased cleaning regime 

• Adapted programming and opening hours 

• Collecting details that will be used in event of track and trace requirements 

What we ask from you 

• Pre book all sessions 

• Where possible, arrive ready to play/participate 

• Follow one-way systems 

• Don’t come if you have any Covid-19 symptoms 

• Be mindful of others. 

 

Welcome Back promotional prices and bookings 

Please click here to see our promotional prices, find out how to sign up, view timetables and 

book a session 

 

https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/sport-and-physical-activity/sports-booking/
https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/sport-and-physical-activity/sports-booking/

